
If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need reasonable accommodation to participate in this event, please call (954) 828-4755 or email publicaffairs@fortlauderdale.gov.  

Hugh Taylor Birch
State Park

City of Fort Lauderdale 
State of the City Address & 
A1A Ribbon Cutting Ceremony
Join Mayor John P. “Jack” Seiler and the Fort Lauderdale 
City Commission for the State of the City Address, Advisory 
Board Reception, and Ribbon Cutting Ceremony to celebrate 
the completion of the State Road A1A Project.

Thursday
October 27, 2016
5:30 PM
Hugh Taylor Birch State Park
3109 E. Sunrise Boulevard

5:30 PM  |  Reception

6:30 PM  |  Ribbon Cutting Ceremony

7:00 PM  |  State of the City Address

RSVP: gburrini@fortlauderdale.gov | (954) 828-4750
Details: www.fortlauderdale.gov/soc
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Connect with us!
#socbsp16 | #a1arc16
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